
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th July 2024 
 
Standalone Week - Exit Strategy Trip 10th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please note that students on the Exit Strategy Standalone trip on Wednesday 10th July are welcome to either 
bring a packed lunch to eat or take advantage of the opportunity to eat at either KFC or McDonalds. If students 
wish to eat at either establishment, they will need to bring cash/payment means with them on the trip.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Martin 
Trip leader 
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